
MFA Incorporated 
Rail Expansion Project 
Adrian, MO   January 2022 
 

 

ADVERTISMENT FOR BIDS 

 

MFA Incorporated will receive Bids for Grain Facility Track Expansion Project until February 23rd at 12:00 PM 

local prevailing time, at West Central AgriServices, 438 NW County Road 110002, Adrian, MO 64720-5117.   

Bids are advertised as follows: 

To provide all Grading and Track work associated with properly constructing new ladder tracks at the grain 

facility in Adrian, Missouri.   The project includes construction of the rail bed using material from on and off 

site, installing sub-ballast, track work, ballast and surfacing of track.    

A Pre-bid conference is scheduled for Monday, February 7th, 2022 at 12:00 am at the location of the project. 

Contract documents including plans and specifications may be obtained electronically at no charge by 
contacting Nathan Belstle from MFA Inc. at nbelstle@mfa-inc.com or call 573-864-0768.     You must email a 
request for the plans and specification in order to receive them.   Printing and shipping costs for hard copies 
are the responsibility of the Contractor. All addendums and notices will be emailed to the email address that 
requested the bids documents.   
 
A certified check or bank draft, payable to the order MFA Incorporated, negotiable U.S. Government bonds (at 
par value) or a satisfactory Bid Bond executed by the Bidder and an acceptable surety in an amount equal to 
five percent (5%) of the total Bid shall be submitted with each Bid. 
 
Attention is called to the fact that no less than the minimum salaries and wages as set forth in the Contract 
Documents must be paid on this project, and that the Contractor must ensure that employees and applicants 
for employment are not discriminated against because of their race, color, religion, sex or national origin. 
 
The MFA Incorporated reserves the right to reject any or all Bids or to waive any informality in the bidding. 
 
Bids may be held by the MFA Incorporated for a period not to exceed 45 days from the date of the opening of 
Bids for the purpose of reviewing the Bids and investigating the qualifications of Bidders, prior to awarding of 
the Contract. 
 
January 28, 2022 
 

           By: Dr. Jason Weirich 
 
 Title: Vice President of Retail Operations 
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